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Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Year 11 Parents Information Evening – Thursday 30 January 2020, 6.00pm – 7.00pm 

 

Year 11 is an extremely important year for students and so as a result, all students in Year 

11 are invited, along with their parent/carers, to attend a Parents Information Evening to give 

help and advice about how you can help your child achieve the best grades possible in their 

GCSE’s in the summer.  You will be given information from the core subjects of English, 

Maths and Science about the courses, how to aid revision and any key dates and deadlines. 

 

As part of this evening, students will also receive their mock results which will be done in a 

way similar to receiving their GCSE results in August.  We know how nerve-wracking GCSE 

results day can be, so we wanted to take the opportunity to prepare students for this 

important moment in their lives.  As part of this process we have withheld the grading of their 

recent Mock Examinations in the hope that receiving these grades for the first time with 

parent/carers next to them, will make for a more meaningful experience. 

 

Senior staff will also be present for any individual queries you may have regarding subjects 

and/or mock results. 

 

Please note, Year 11 students can only attend this event if they are with a parent or 

carer. 

 

We look forward to seeing you on Thursday 30 January 2020 at 6.00pm.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Ms W Seward 

Assistant Principal 

 


